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 April 
Good Friday – no classes 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Professional Learning Day – no classes 

 
5 

19 
22 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
23 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

Litterless Lunch 
  
Once again this year, we will sponsor a Litterless Lunch 
day in April. On Thursday, April 20th in recognition of Earth 
Day 2017, we want to encourage students to ‘Think Green’ 
and reduce the amount of garbage we produce here at 
school.  Students can earn a ballot for a special prize when 
they arrive at school with a litterless lunch on that day.  
 
Remember to pack only reusable 
containers in the lunch cans! 
 
 

 
 

 
Home & School Meeting 

 
Monday, April 10th at 6:30 PM 

 
There will be a change to Hot Lunch starting in 

May!  
 

Mondays will now be Belgian waffles from Mama George’s, 
Wednesdays will still be pizza from Greco and Friday’s will 

now be breaded chicken burgers also from Mama 
George’s. 

 

  

Celebrate notes . . . 

 

Subway Caught You Being a Bucket Filler for the 
month of March – Reid M, Chloe H, Brooks E, Blake 
G, Zackary H, and Valerie C. 
 
Congratulations!!  
             

 
   
Apohaqui Elementary School Chess Club 
  

Paige P. and Cale M. will be representing AES at the 
Provincial Chess Tournament on Saturday, April 22nd. 
We wish them all the best! 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Whitters who spent time working 
with our students and teaching them the game. 
 
Mrs. Whitters will be having beginner Chess Club for 
students in kindergarten to grade 1. All students are 
welcome to attend!  

 
Marigolds 

 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project again this year. 
This year’s theme is ‘Making our Community 
Brighter’, and we are happy to be able to do so here 
in Apohaqui.                              
 

    

  

      

                                         
 

Parent School Support Committee Update 
 

There will be no PSSC meeting in April.  Stay tuned 
for a special Technology Info Night instead! 
 
 
 

GRADE 1 WRITING PIECE: 
 
This piece of writing was created by Grade 1 students 
and inspired by the book written by Margaret Wise 
Brown called, “The Important Book.” 
 

 
The important thing about spring is that you feel 

lighter.  The sun feels warmer, 

The flowers start to grow, 

There is more rain and the grass turns green. 

We see lots of mud, gardens and rainbows! 

But the important thing about spring is that you 

feel lighter. 
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 Kristen A. Hayden F. Denton L.  

 Jaden A. Hunter F. Spencer L. 

 Axel A.  Harvey G. Vance M. 

 Jayden C. Avery H. Jacob M. 

 Joel C.  Cory H.  Declan O. 

 Jaden C. Logan H. Dylan T.C. 

 Jack D.  Syrus K. Allison W. 

 Felicia F. Ashton K. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance Matters! 

 
 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF MARCH 
 
 

     

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Weather in New Brunswick! 
 
 
 
 

    Br-r-r-r-r!   
     

    Yes, it may be  
   spring on the calendar 

but it certainly hasn’t felt like it the last few days! 
 

Daytime temperatures may be going up, but it 
can be much colder in the morning than in the 
afternoon so please have your child dress in 
layers so that he/she may be outfitted 
appropriately for the season change. Even the 
sunniest days may not be warm and the ground 
is still damp and cold, boots are a good choice 
over sneakers! 
 
Also, as is the case each spring at AES we will 
have lots of water and puddles on the 
playground – a change of clothes in your child’s 
backpack will help to avoid the calls home for 
dry clothes. 

 

Home and School Association 
 

The Home and School has been keeping 

busy.  Our snack of the month for March was 

pudding. 

 

For April we are planning a pancake breakfast 

for the kids on April 11th.  This will be lots of 

fun.  The students can wear their PJ's to school 

and have breakfast here!! 

 

We are in the process of planning our end of 

year event at the school and Family Fun 

Night!  Our next meeting will be April 10th at 

6:30 PM!  All are welcome, please bring ideas!! 
 
 

ACROSS TOWN FOR        SUNDAY, MAY 28, 2017  

CROSSWINDS 
5K, 10K, AND HALF MARATHON                               

Special Student Rates         
We are pleased to announce special rates for Elementary, 
Middle and High School students.  Participants must 
register at Crosswinds or Outdoor Elements by April 15, 
2017 to take advantage of these low prices and to 
guarantee a free t-shirt! 
 

Elementary School Rates for 5K and Kids Fun Run 

Participants 
School 

Rate 
Regular 

Rate 
Savings 

Parent & 2 
Children 5K 

$60 $105 $45 

Parent & 1 Child 
5K 

$45 $75 $30 

Each Additional 
Child 5K 

$15 $35 $20 

Child Only 5K $20 $35 $15 

Kids Fun Run 
(with t-shirt) 

$15 $20 $5 

Kids Fun Run 
(no t-shirt) 

$10 $10 $0 

*A choice Tutoring Kids’ Fun Run is for children 12 years of age and under 

 
Middle and High School Rates 

Race Event Until April 15th Savings 
Outdoor Elements 

$5K 
$25 $20 

10K Trackie Super 
Series 

$35 $20 

Brown’s Paving Ltd. 
Half Marathon 

(21.1k) 
$45 $20 

 

                                             

Congratulations ! 
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